
                             TEST CHANGE 
NOTIFICATION DATE: May 27, 2021    

                                                       EFFECTIVE DATE:   June 1, 2021 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 
 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 
centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

HPV HIGH RISK 
6595/87621.0 

 
QUICK REFERENCE 
 
Effective June 1, 2021, there will be a reporting change for the HPV high risk (6595/87621.0) assay. 
 
DETAILS 
 
With this change, with any orders for HPV high risk PCR received on or after June 1st,  the results will 
include discrete results for HPV type 16, HPV type 18 and HPV other high risk types.  Currently a 
single positive or negative result is reported for all high risk HPV types. 

There will be no change to CPT code or pricing associated with this reporting change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://allinahealth1com-my.sharepoint.com/personal/a015908_allina_com/Documents/Client%20messages/!2021/01%20January/www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory

